
 

 
 
FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
Washington, DC 20463 

 
 
        June 8, 2023 
VIA EMAIL 
 
James E. Tyrrell III 
Dickinson Wright PLLC 
1825 Eye St. N.W. Suite 900 
Washington, DC 20006 
JTyrrell@dickinsonwright.com 
       RE: MUR 7464 
        LZP, LLC  
        Independence and Freedom Network 

Dear Mr. Tyrrell: 

On June 10, 2021, your clients, LZP, LLC, and Independence and Freedom Network, 
were notified that the Federal Election Commission (the “Commission”) found reason to believe 
that they violated 52 U.S.C. § 30122 of the Federal Election Campaign Act of 1971, as amended 
(the “Act”). 

 On April 6, 2023, the Commission considered the General Counsel’s and the 
respondents’ briefs, but there were an insufficient number of votes to find probable cause to 
believe that your clients violated 52 U.S.C. § 30122.  Accordingly, on June 1, 2023 the 
Commission closed the file in this matter. A Statement of Reasons explaining the Commission’s 
decision will follow. 
 

Documents related to the case will be placed on the public record within 30 days. See 
Disclosure of Certain Documents in Enforcement and Other Matters, 81 Fed. Reg. 50,702 (Aug. 
2, 2016), effective September 1, 2016. 
 

Should you have any questions, please contact me at (202) 694-1774 or 
arabinowitz@fec.gov.   

       Sincerely, 

 

       Aaron Rabinowitz 
       Assistant General Counsel 
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